
Cursillo Secretariat                                                                                                   meeting of November 17, 2018 
12:20 PM 

Those in attendance   Dick Shriver, Fr. Joe Brando, Baron Johnson, Lois Schering  

   Debbie Ferrari, Dave Campbell, and  Mary Morrissey 

Not present:                 Beth Turner 

Fr. Joe Brando opened with a prayer 

Dick Shriver immediately requested voting in of new officers to the Secretariat starting January 2019.  

On the Docket are the following Positions and their single nominees: 
Pre-Cursillo – Lance Lyons 
Post-Cursillo – David Campbell 
Director -School of Leaders – Velma Burke 
 
Also Director of Music – Piotr Ulmer 
 
Baron proposed that we accept those on the Docket for each position. 
Lois seconded.  Unanimously approved. 
 
Dick stated that on Saturday, December 1st the Secretariat planning session for 2019, as well as 
the swearing in of the newly elected officers, will be held at Our Lady Of Fatima from 10:00 am until 
approximately 12:30 PM in the OLOF Social Hall with Lunch; so please bring a dish to pass. 
 
Dave mentioned the new look and great content of the Rooster Crows, Mary bemoaned the apparent lack 
of interest on behalf of the Cursillistas. 
 
Lois moved to dismiss the meeting, Baron seconded, all approved. 
 
Fr. Joe closed the meeting with prayer. 

Meeting adjourned 1:00 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Morrissey 

Secretary 

 

 


